
 

 

POLICY STATEMENT 

FOR THE USE OF PUPIL PREMIUM 

We believe that all pupils, including those entitled to Free school meals should be 

given the opportunity to reach their full potential through Support, Experience and 

the Tools necessary to support their learning, their independence and their 

achievements. 

 

To this effect, we at Our Lady Star of the Sea RCVA Primary School will direct pupil 

premium funding towards resources, activities, staffing, etc. to support the above 

rationale. 

 

Possible examples, appropriate to pupil need, may be:- 

One to one tuition  

Booster classes 

Intervention programmes 

Specific Class based resources 

Enhancement activities and experiences 

 

 

 
                        

 

 
                    

 


